

Tri-County Family Care Center

"Offering Hope through Resources"
512 ½ N. Main Street
Rocky Ford, CO 81067
Ph: 719-254-7776 Fax: 719-254-7778
sarah.tricountyfcc@gmail.com
www.tricountyfamilycenter.org



"CELEBRATE WITH US!" June 1, 2024

Dear Friends,

Tri-County Family Care Center (TCFCC) is a "single point of entry" for people from Otero, Bent and Crowley Counties, with general and emergency needs, to find the resources and services available. We are not a crisis center for life threatening situations.

We coordinate many programs and services, as well as networking with other agencies to assist people to get the help and support needed. We offer trainings, parenting & budgeting classes, home visits, car seat safety and many other activities. All of our programs and services help to lower the incidence of child abuse and neglect! They also strive to build healthy, happy families and self-reliant homes! TCFCC has served over 27,000 people and completed 29 years as of May 5, 2024!

The following are some of the programs and services provided by TCFCC and coordinated by its staff:

Resource & Referral

H.A.P.P.E.E. Program (Health Access)

Building Family Strengths Family Support-FSS

Parents as Teachers (PAT)

Building Family & Community Health Program

Bright by Three

Child Seat Safety Program

Tri-County Family Care Center located in Rocky Ford, Colorado, would like to extend a special heartfelt invitation for you and/or your company to support a worthwhile organization.

TCFCC will be sponsoring our 18th annual "Cruisin' Festival" & 'Keep Kids Safe' Fair on Saturday, June 1st, which is our major fundraiser. The event will take place around Rocky Ford City Hall, south of the railroad tracks in the 200 block of South Main Street. We will have vendors, games, entertainment, and fun for everyone!

The "GOT WHEELS" show will have categories for collectors to enter their special vehicles. Besides the traditional vendors, we are encouraging organizations to set up informative health & safety booths about fire, electricity, tornadoes, substance abuse, crime prevention, car seats, seat belts and more.

We are seeking in-kind or cash contributions from our valued business partners and associates to help support our agency and the multitude of programs and services we offer. Send them to: Tri-County Family Care Center, 512 ½ N. Main, Rocky Ford, CO, 81067, or we can pick it up. If you would like to be a sponsor to be included in our publicity, please call 719.254.7776. We have various categories of sponsorship ranging from:

- Gifts up to \$200 will be greatly appreciated.
- Gifts of \$200 to \$500 will be listed at the event on a poster and announced during the event.
- Gifts of \$500 to \$750 will be listed on our Facebook, Website, newspapers, radio and announced at the event.
- Gifts of \$750 to \$1000 will be listed on Facebook, Website, newspapers, radio, announced at the event and can display their banner at the event.

A thank you letter will be sent stating the value of your donated item for tax purposes. On behalf of Tri-County Family Care Center, thank you for your support!

TCFCC is also sponsoring a "Melon Chunkin" event tentatively scheduled for Saturday, September 21, 2024, in Rocky Ford. Would you be interested in being a sponsor to assist with marketing, cash prizes for participants or volunteering to assist? Participants are also needed.

We completed "29" years of service as of May 5, 2024!

Sarah Dillon Sarah Dillon

Executive Director

Sincerely,

Item or cash to be donated: